

10/Jan/2019

Dr. Dinesh Yadav Assistant Professor Manipal University Jaipur

Dear Dr. Yadav

I am pleased to notify you that your request for Natural Science Centre for Basic Research and Development, Hiroshima University, 1-3-1 Kagamiyama, Higashi-Hiroshima 739-8530, Japan during May-June, 2019 for about 12 days has been accepted. We will assist you with your scholarly activities which include interaction with our research group, visit our laboratories facilities and possible collaborative research work in the field of Energy harvesting materials and its applications in devices.

We appreciate you, if share your research work with our research scholars and students during your visit as an invited speaker.

Should you have any questions, please contact me at Tel: $\pm 81-(0)82-424-4604$

I look forward to having you as a guest and hope that you find your experience at Hiroshima University both rewarding and challenging.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Associate Professor

Natural Science Centre for Basic Research & Development,

Hiroshima University,

1-3-1 Kagamiyama, Higashi-Hiroshima,

739-8530 Japan

Tel: +81-82-424-4604, Fax: +81-82-424-5744

E-mail: ankur@hiroshima-u.ac.jp ankur.j.ankur@gmail.com